
DENISON BROADCASTING COMPANY 
RADIO HILL DENISON, IOWA 

AMH[Rfr 3 -3141 

November 28, 1960 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This letter is to verify your report to KDSN on Novem- 
ber 11, 1960. 

This test is conducted each month to insure the monitor- 
ing equipment is working properly. Our transmitter is a Gates 
500 watt Hi- Watter, fed to twin towers with 110 degrees phase 
relationship between the two towers, which makes our pattern 
beamed to the north of Denison. 

We are pleased to receive these reports from ham radio 
operators, for this is an index to our radiation capabilities. 
I do take a special interest in the ham reports because before 
I entered the commercial radio field, I was a ham radio opera- 
tor myself. My rig consisted of a viking 2 transmitter and an 
HQ -140 -X receiver. 

I wish to extend my thanks once again for your report to 
KDSN. 

Yours truly, 

K D S N 

Lawrence A. Todd 
Chief Engineer, KOBMV 
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